September 13, 2020
Dear Wildcat Families,
Read below the updates for this week. Also, be sure to view this week’s video message_here.

Virtual Learning Family Survey
It is essential to hear direct feedback from our families on the experience of virtual learning.
Please take a few moments to complete the survey below. Your feedback will support a
cycle of continuous improvement and ensure we meet the needs of our school community.
Please complete by September 28, 2020.

e English
e Spanish

Roles and Expectations in the Online Learning Environment
The following guidelines and expectations have been created to ensure that the online
environment provides engaging learning opportunities for students while maintaining
reasonable flexibility for teachers, students, and families.Please review the following
document and assist us with creating the best possible learning environment for all
students- Families and Students Expectations for Re-Opening

Student online behavior expectations, consequences, and due process
School is different this year, with students learning remotely outside of the controlled
school environment. However, our behavioral expectations for online learning are the
same as if students were on campus. While students are learning remotely, our virtual
classrooms, online meetings, and work spaces are extensions of our school
environment. We are committed to promoting positive student behavior by offering a
broad range of supports, interventions, and consequences to address problem
behaviors. Please review with your child our expectations for student behavior,
consequences, and due process.

Free Breakfast and Lunch for All Students
Students in all grade levels can receive a free breakfast and lunch from an operating
location until December 31*. Please visit https://www.wcpss.net/food for a list of
operating sites. Students are not required to visit their assigned school and do not have
to be present to receive meals. The curbside meal service will operate Monday through
Friday from 10:45 a.m. to 12:45 p.m. Students will receive breakfast and lunch at no
cost! No student ID number required to receive meals. *Or until funding is depleted.

Pick-up at Wilburn Elementary

Monday - Friday 10:45 a.m. - 12:45 p.m.

e Curbside Pickup in the Carpool Lane

e Serving hot lunches for the day and breakfast for the next day
e Available for all children aged 18 and under


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LM_tDAqw6rJPC3nlQqZr_d3Oo3ne0Uoa/view?usp=sharing
https://forms.gle/KKxzN3R3ji4E6RXg9
https://forms.gle/z5NfpeJSD4qY1TX1A
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1j6LG19lfiv-rEJaw0Iw5zmx5lZBEbkHxcr7xYeOODAY/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.wcpss.net/Page/45545
https://www.wcpss.net/Page/45545
https://www.wcpss.net/food

Device Distributions Set for Wednesday and Friday of Next Week
WCPSS will host two device distributions next Wednesday and Friday from 11 a.m.to 6
p.m. at our three distribution centers: Enloe High, Knightdale High and Apex High.
Students who were notified of their pick-up date should go to one of the device
distributions next week. You must have received an invitation in order to pick up a
device.

Technology Support for Parents and Students
We encourage parents to visit wcpss.net/techguides for technology support. The
resources on this site show students how to log in to their Wake IDs and student email,
how to set up and use Chromebooks and Internet hotspots, how to connect to WiFi, how
to use learning systems such as Google Classroom and Canvas, and much more. You
can also find contact information for our help desk. Read more here- Guides with Key
8.18.20

With Wildcat Pride,
Dominique Teasley

Lead Learner/ Chief Energy Officer


https://www.wcpss.net/GuidesToTechnology
https://www.wcpss.net/domain/17256
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1Scb3Vcyhb68tELg-mEzEocfDIqx9ntCTzFEgyuatAj8/present?slide=id.g91860987e8_0_223
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1Scb3Vcyhb68tELg-mEzEocfDIqx9ntCTzFEgyuatAj8/present?slide=id.g91860987e8_0_223

